
Netherlee Primary School and Nursery Class 
School Uniform from August 2022 

Please remember ALL items that have your child’s name on them will be returned to them if misplaced in school.  Please name everything.  

School Uniform 
(To be worn to 

school 
3 days per week) 

School Uniform on PE Days 
(To be worn to school 

2 days per week) 

Additional Notes 
The PTA has sourced iron on school badges for us and these will always be available via the school office -we 

will let you know very soon when we have a supply available.     
 

PE will not start on the first week back and parents will be notified of PE days in the Friday Bundle email at 
the end of the first week.    

 

white shirt/ blouse navy polo shirt School badged (if possible) navy polo shirt. Of course white polo shirts can continue to be worn going forwards 
until they no longer fit your child-this includes handing down to siblings. 

school tie  To support families with Cost of the School Day, school ties 
             

will be gifted to all new P1 pupils prior to starting school   
will be gifted to all new pupils when they start at any point in the school year  
P7 ties will be gifted to all P7 pupils at the start of their P7 year  

burgundy jumper 
burgundy hoodie 

   burgundy cardigan 

burgundy hoodie School badged hoodie (if possible) 

grey trousers 
grey school shorts 

grey pinafore 
grey skirt 
grey skort 

red summer dress 

plain navy shorts (2 type 
options- cycle and football) 
plain navy tracksuit trousers 

plain navy sport skort 
plain long navy sports leggings 

Plain navy unbranded items are readily available in supermarkets and local shops.  To support ERC Dressing for 
Excellence Guidance and to reduce stigma, support equity and the Cost of the School Day these should not 
have any branding/ logo/ advertising visible please eg Nike, Adidas etc.  
 
 

black shoes/ boots 
 

plain white/ grey 
socks or grey tights 

black or dark trainers 
 

plain white/ grey socks 

Shoes/ boots should be plain black with no logo/ advertising visible 
 

PE Trainers- preferably black or dark-coloured with no prominent branding whenever possible (this is for the 
same reasons as explained above for navy items and was something many children felt strongly about)  

 
*There is no need to buy new trainers for August however, when your child needs new trainers, please take 

into consideration our school policy request at point of buying 

burgundy waterproof, lined jacket 
burgundy hoodie 

burgundy zipped fleece 
burgundy cagoule 
burgundy blazer 

own jacket 

Burgundy jacket school badge (if possible) 
Our uniform recycling rails are always fully stocked with these items and are available free of charge- many 
parents have already made use of this during the current session.  Please do pop by at any time or email us 
detailing what you are looking for and we can put items aside for you to collect at your convenience.  Please 
continue to drop off any pre-worn uniform items that your child is finished with, which are washed and still in 
good condition, at our Big Red Box at the front reception door- thank you.  

 


